














Puffing Billy Railway's staff and volunteers are committed 

to providing positive experiences for children in an 

environment that is caring, nurturing and safe. 

Our Children, Our Focus, Our Future, Speak Up! 

When travelling onboard the train, I may be able to sit on the sill of 

Puffing Billy's open-side carriages with my legs hanging out! 

A Puffing Billy volunteer will come into my carriage and talk to 

passengers about sitting on sills before the train departs. 

Sitting on the carriage sills is safe for me. If I don't want to sit on the 

carriage sills, I can sit on the seats inside the carriage instead. If I feel 

worried, I can climb back into the carriage at any time. 

This experience is only available to me if I am over 4 years of age. I may 

be given a special wristband that allows me to sit on the carriage sills. It 

is important that I obtain permission from my parent or guardian before 

sitting on the carriage sill. 

If I am younger than 13 years old, a parent or guardian needs to hold on 

to me while I am sitting on the sills. 

I am not allowed to stand or climb on the carriage sill. 
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